
 

 
Family School Compact  

School Year 2022-2023  

Riverside School, scholars participating in the Title I, Part A program, and their families, agree that this compact 
outline how the family, the entire school staff and the scholar will share the responsibility for improved scholar 
academic achievement as well as describe how the school and families will build and develop a partnership that 
will help scholars achieve the state’s high standards.  

School Goals 

Riverside School will provide high-quality instruction across all content areas, including art, music, physical education, 

and STEM by focusing on vocabulary acquisition, problem solving methods, as well as implementing station rotation.  

Parent Teacher Conferences will be held on October 12, 2022, February 2, 2023, and April 26, 2023. During these 

conferences parents will be provided their scholars grades as well as data on how they are progressing across the 

curriculum including NWEA scores, Lexia Levels, and AIMS data.  

Riverside School will provide families with academic updates via Class Dojo message, Say Yes monthly newsletters, 

Parent teacher conferences, IEP/ETR/504/ and SST meetings. 

The Classroom 

Riverside School offers parents a variety of ways to volunteer 

throughout the school year.  These include field trips, in class support, 

school wide-events, and PTC (Parent Teacher Council).  Some of 

those school wide events include Costume and Candy parade, winter 

lit night, STEAM night, Scholastic Book Fair, winter holiday shop, 

school dances, school carnival.  PTC meetings are held monthly. 

Parents will be informed of education practices through weekly Class 

Dojo posts, ELA/Math night, as well as during parent teacher 

conferences. 

 

At Home 

• Monitoring attendance  

• Check Class Dojo regularly for 
information 

• Consistently reviewing school website 

• Creating a school work space at home  

• Making sure that homework is 
completed.  

• Promoting positive use of scholar’s 
extracurricular time  

• Staying informed about my scholar’s 
education and communication with the 
school by promptly reading all notices 
from the school or the school district  

• Participate in parent teacher 
conferences 

• Attend school events 

 

Scholars 

Riverside Scholars will support their academic achievement by: 

Monitoring their Lexia/Power Up progress 

Setting NWEA goals  

Doing homework every day and ask for help when needed 

Read at least 30 minutes every day outside of school time 

Attend and participate in school daily 

Ensuring they are following be safe, be respectful, and be always responsible. 

Take care of and be responsible for any technology needed to stay fully engaged in virtual instruction. 

Teachers, Families, Scholars – Together for Success 


